
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 09th December 2024 

- Congratulations to Conor McKenna on his permanent appointment to the role of 

Principal. The Board wish Conor the very best in the role and thank Brenda Egan for 

assuming the role of acting principal during the appointment process. 

- The whole school will be attending the panto in UL on 17th December 

- The Christmas concert is scheduled for December 19th at 7pm and the board wishes all 

the students and teachers well with the performance. 

- The Board are delighted to be welcoming Santa to visit the school on Friday December 

13th. 

- The Primary Languages initiative, which has seen students from 3rd – 6th class complete 

an 8 week block of French lessons, will conclude in the coming weeks.  

- The end of year BBQ will take place once again this year. 

- Hurling & camogie coaching with Anne McMahon will resume in February.  
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